
EDITORS CORNER 

Results of the questionnaire sent to subscribers indicated that the 
majority preferred three issues a year at $15.00, or would accept either 
alternative. Therefore, to avoid an increase in subscriber rates and at the 
same time reduce printing and postage costs by about one fourth, the journal 
will now be published three times a year. This change was approved by the Eoard 
of Directors at the recent annual meeting of the AMCA in Seattle and should help 
to insure that all three issues will be published and mailed within the calendar 
year of each volume number. 

A new project is now being undertaken by the AMCA which will benefit 
subscribers of Mosquito Systematics. Monographs of important mosquito species 
will be prepared by various experts and will be published in this journal. 
These monographs will include information on the biology, taxonomy, distribution 
and ecology of each species as well as data on medical and pest importance and 
will contain a comprehensive review of the pertinent literature. The first 
species to be monographed will be Aedes aZbopictis and it is anticipated that 
it will be ready for publication later this year. Monographs of other species 
will then appear in Mosquito Systematics as they become available. 


